
Toward the development of the student exchange and collaboration 
projects with the Bio Technology Institute of the University of Minnesota  

 
Prof. Senoo, Director of BRC, and Prof. Nojiri visited the Bio Technology Institute 
(BTI, http://www.bti.umn.edu/) of the Minnesota University to discuss on the 

future student exchange and collaboration with Prof Michael Sadowsky, Director 
of BTI (Second from left in photo), Dr. Satoshi Ishii (First from left in photo), and 
many other staffs. Together with Departments of Applied Biological Chemistry 

and Biotechnology of GSALS, BRC plans to develop the international program 
with BTI for student exchange, joint symposium, and collaboration. 


